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Convention Center Transfer
www.eventsdc.com
Telephone: 202-249-3000

The Convention Center Transfer agency records the transfer of certain
sales tax revenues from the District’s General Fund to the Washington
Convention and Sports Authority for the Walter E. Washington
Convention Center.

This budget entity reflects the flow of the dedicated revenues to the Convention Center through the General
Fund, as authorized by the District of Columbia Official Code: Division I, Title 10, Subtitle IV, Chapter 12. It
also reflects the flow of other funds to the Convention Center.
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The agency’s FY 2025 proposed budget is presented in the following tables:

Table EZ0-2

0.0

Table EZ0-3
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Table EZ0-4

Program Description
The Convention Center Transfer operates through the following program:

Transfer to Convention Center – records the transfer of revenue to the Walter E. Washington Convention
Center.

Program Structure Change
The Convention Center Transfer has no program structure changes in the FY 2025 proposed budget.

Table EZ0-5
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Table EZ0-5

Table EZ0-6

Mayor’s Proposed Budget
Increase: The proposed Dedicated Taxes funds budget for the Convention Center Transfer (CCT) includes an
increase of $31,224,000 to support the Tourism Recovery Tax Amendment Act of 2023. This adjustment will
support Destination DC advertising, with the aim of making the District of Columbia a premier global
convention, tourism, and special events destination.

Decrease: CCT's proposed budget includes a decrease of $6,501,000 to align the budget with projected
revenues.




